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TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Hector Mendez, Superintendent 
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF MEAL PRICES FOR 2009-2010 (BG-Q) 
 
DATE: March 24, 2009 
  
 
The School Nutrition Department has increased meal prices only once since the 2003 – 
2004 school year. The School Nutrition Department has done an exceptional job of 
controlling costs and has proposed that student meal prices remain unchanged for the 
2009-2010 school year. 
 
 
 
 ********************  
 
It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the Meal Prices for 2009-2010 as 
presented in the attached memorandum. 
 
 ******************** 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Hector Mendez     Tonya Tillman 
Superintendent     Assistant Superintendent for 

Business Operations 


